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Brooklyn – State Senator Martin J. Golden, the Chairman of the Senate Select Committee on

Science, Technology, Incubation and Entrepreneurship, today is announcing that he has

introduced legislation that will allow the email of a person who has passed away to be

accessed by the executor of their estate.

 

The bill, S. 6176, has been introduced in the wake of growing concerns as more and more New

Yorkers decide to handle their bills and finances electronically. As a result, individuals

designated to settle an estate upon a person’s passing, require the information contained in

new e-mail messages, and documents stored in email folders.

 

Senator Marty Golden stated, “As we continue to encourage people to go green and pay their

bills on line, we must be cognizant of the fact that when a person passes away, many of their

records are stored and managed through their email account. I look forward to working with

my colleagues to create this important law in New York State. I believe this will assist in the

difficult work of getting an estate’s affairs in order for we all realize that the despite one’s



passing, e-mails of bills and statements do continue.”

 

Ten states already have similar laws including Delaware, Indiana, Nevada, Oklahoma, and

Connecticut. Nine states are working towards creating such a law in their states including

New York and New Jersey.


